
Negotiations Update:  February 19, 2015 

On Thursday, February 19, 2015, the California School Employees Association (CSEA) 

Negotiation Team and the District Negotiation Team met to continue negotiations for the 2014-

15 school year.  The following occurred: 

 CSEA countered the District’s 3.25 % salary increase with 6.75% salary increase for 

2014-2015  

 District and CSEA continued to work on Article XII – Transportation language 

The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 12, 2015.  

 


